Paul Wellin

the WA Department of Ecology, the Port of Seattle, and the cruise trade industry organization are
renegotiating a voluntary anti-dumping Memorandum of Understanding (MOU) in the Puget Sound
and an amendment to ban the discharge of scrubber wastes.This is our chance to ban scrubbers for
good in order to maintain a healthy ecosystem needed for the survival of threatened orcas and
Chinook salmon. My family and I have enjoyed Puget Sound on our vacations and don't want the
pristine waters---home ot Orcas Whales and Salmon--to be contaminated by Cruise Ships.



